
Dear ADRC Partners and Stakeholders, 

DOR is pleased to announce the release of Request for Application (RFA) 
IL-20-03: 2021 Traumatic Brain Injury Program (TBI). TBI is caused by a 
sudden jolt, blow, or penetrating injury to the head that disrupts the normal 
function of the brain. The DOR is working to expand current TBI resources 
to establish a statewide network of services and supports that will improve 
the quality of life for persons with TBI, their families, and caregivers. The 
deadline for submitting applications for the Traumatic Brain Injury (TBI) 
Services Grant is April 22, 3:00pm.  Please click the link below for more 
information about this Grant. 

Kindest regards, 

ADRC Branch Team 
California Department of Aging 
Aging and Disability Resource Connection Branch 

---- 
Good Afternoon,

DOR is pleased to announce the release of Request for Application (RFA) 
IL-20-03: 2021 Traumatic Brain Injury Program.  The link to the RFA has 
been posted to our public website: 
https://dor.ca.gov/Home/ContractGrantSolicitations.  

Please read the RFA thoroughly for important information regarding 
deadlines.

Thank you.

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdor.ca.gov%2FHome%2FContractGrantSolicitations&data=04%7C01%7Cirene.walela%40aging.ca.gov%7Cdce8597e59254504573208d8f553fd76%7Ccc1525417fca4553885c4c3ac7328bb6%7C0%7C0%7C637529088381058678%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=Eo2WziCB4SJdo5YOI9td7NxMtD8x4WSxd2XUFlqg9cs%3D&reserved=0

